From the Tutor for Undergraduate Admissions
+44 (0)1865 277758
undergraduate@balliol.ox.ac.uk

' DAL

Mr Archie McKenzie

14 January 2020

UCAS ID: 1451393864

Dear Mr McKenzie,

I am pleased to offer you a place to read Classics for admission in October 2020, on
condition that you obtain the following grades in your forthcoming examinations in the
current academic year:

A-level grades AAA including Latin and Greek (excluding General Studies)
This letter constitutes your formal offer of a college place at Balliol College.

The University will make you a formal offer of a University place through UCAS by the end
of January.

The offer on UCAS will contain a link to the University’s Terms and Conditions and other
documents which you must read carefully. Please note that if you have an offer for
deferred entry, your contract will be set out in the Terms and Conditions and other
documents for your cohort which will be published next January. You will be emailed a
link to these once they are online.

When you accept the offer through UCAS as your “Firm Choice” you will enter into your
contract with the University. The content of that contract and your responsibilities under
it are explained in the Terms and Conditions.

As a condition of accepting your University offer you must also declare any unspent
relevant criminal convictions, to be dealt with under the University’s policy
(http://www.ox.ac.uk/admissions/undergraduate/applying-to-oxford/decisions/criminal-
convictions). You will receive a separate email from the University explaining how and
when to do this by mid-January and also giving details of someone to contact if you need
any help or guidance. It is also a condition of your University offer that any information
submitted with or in relation to your application (whether to UCAS, the University or your
college) is true, genuine, accurate and complete (ie does not omit information you have
been asked to provide). The consequences of failing to meet the conditions of this offer
are set out in your Terms & Conditions.

Please notify this college immediately if there is any discrepancy between this letter and
the UCAS notification.



You can find information on replying to your UCAS offers at:
www. ucas.com/how-it-all-works/undergraduate/tracking-your-application/replying-your-
offers.

The final UCAS deadline for accepting or declining our offer will be in May (or later), but it
would be helpful if you could let us know as soon as possible if you do intend to decline
our offer, as we might be able to offer another candidate a place.

If you accept your offer through UCAS the college will be in contact later in the year. In
particular, on satisfaction of conditions you will be sent a pack of information. This may
include a college contract, which you will be asked to sign and return as a condition of
entry. For the most recent information on student funding and course fees, please see
www.ox.ac.uk/funding.

If you have a disability, please do let us know, so that we can make any appropriate study-
related support arrangements in good time for the start of your course. You may not think
you need study support, but moving to university can present unexpected challenges.
Oxford is committed to making sure that all its students are able to access the great
opportunities available here. Please refer to www.ox.ac.uk/swd for further information on
sources of support for students with disabilities.

Congratulations on your success; | hope that you will enjoy your time at Balliol.

Yours sincerely,

.
L)\

Dr Sebastian Shimeld
Tutor for Undergraduate Admissions
Balliol College, University of Oxford



